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HEAD INJURIES VICTIM WOULD HAVE TO GO THROUGH SMALL CLAIMS COURT IF PROPOSALS GO THROUGH
[bookmark: _GoBack]Mr Dyer suffered minor head injuries after a bus he was a passenger on was hit by a car. The car driver drove directly into the path of the bus, causing the accident and he was thrown out of his bus seat, leaving him with two gashes to the back of his head. 

Mr Dyer's case was valued at less than £5,000 which, under the new whiplash proposals, would mean he'd have to make his own claim through the Small Claims Court. 

Mr Dyer said he couldn't have settled the claim without the help of a solicitor: "I couldn't have done it alone - I wouldn't have known where to start and would have felt intimidated about making a claim. My solicitors were great and really helped me through such a complex situation.' 

He argues that it wasn't about the money for him, but more about making the bus company aware of the dangers of not having seatbelts and having open seating at the front of the bus. He believes that without a solicitor, he would have only been ‘fobbed off' by the bus company and they wouldn't have listened to his concerns. He says if the proposed changes had applied to him it would have made his suffering seem unjust and others may have suffered similar accidents in the future. 	
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Contact your IViP with this simple message

#RepairThelizhtBody

First4Lawyers believe 29 million motorists CAN make a difference
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